From: Joshua Farnum [mailto:jfarnum@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 3:08 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Official City Travel Disclosure - Follow Up

Steve,

I'm following up on my travel to and participation in the Targeting Autism Forum in Springfield, IL.

There was no registration fee for this conference. My meals and lodging expenses were covered during the conference by the Illinois State Library under the Targeting Autism project, funded by an IMLS Laura Bush 21st Century Librarian (LB21) grant.

I used a city vehicle to drive to Springfield and back to Chicago, and will be reimbursed for gas expenses.

Please let me know if you need any more information on anything. It was a really worthwhile forum! I'm very glad I was able to go.

Thanks a million.

Truly,

Josh
Joshua Brach Farnum // Play and Active Learning
Chicago Public Library // Children's Services & Family Engagement
312 747 5366
Hooray for play!

